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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Yesterday six Amateurs went to the Camp Kootaga Boy Scout Camp to operate the

Boy Scout JOTA (Jamboree On The Air).  I don't know what I was thinking, but,

the Boy Scout Camp is not in Wood County like I had said, but in Wirt County.

It's been several years since I had been there, I just wasn't thinking.  We set

up two voice stations, one on 40 Meters and one on 20 Meters.  We started on 80

Meters, but there was hardly any stations on it, so we switched to 40 Meters.

We didn't make very many contacts with other JOTA stations, but the ones we did

contact had several Scouts who wanted to talk on the radio.  We should have kept

track of how many Scouts we had talking on the radio, but we were just didn't,

but there were several.  There were a few Boy Scouts, but most of the Scouts

were Cub Scouts.  A few of the Scouts seemed to be interested and did ask some

questions.  Since we had never operated a JOTA station before we didn't know

what to expect.  We did learn that we should have had other stations, such as a

digital station set up to let the Scouts see there are other types and modes of

communications that use computers, and not just voice.  Since the Scout troops

were scheduled to participate about 30 minutes apart, we only operated the JOTA

stations from about 9:00 am to 2:00 pm.  We thought that for the first time, we

did pretty good.  We may do it again in the future.

There were only 26 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Kendale

Peterson, KD8QAK, needs only one more check-in to make 550.  And, Jeffrey

Hensley, WD4VA, needs only one more check-in to make 450.

That's it for this week.  If you have anything to pass on to others, let me

know.
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